North State Phone Co. Asks for Tariff Revision

The Alaska Public Utilitics
Commission has received an ap-
plication from North State Tele-
phone Company, Inc. for a re-
vision of its tariff which pro-
poses to eliminate the offering
of two-party and  four-party
business and residential  tele-
phone service in Kotzebue.

Under the provision of the
proposed revision, the utility

would offer only private line
service in this exchange.

The rates for this service
would remain at $21.00 per
month for a business telephone
and $14.50 for residential ser-
vice.

More detailed information
may be obtained from the ap-
plicant whose address is P.O.
Box, 1258, Anchorage, Alaska
99510.

The complete filing is avail-
able for inspection also at the
offices of the  Alaska Public
Utilities Commission, 1100 Mac-

_Kay Building, 338 Denali Street,

Anchorage, Alaska 99501.
Any interested party may file

with the Commission by 4:30 ten confirmation that the same
P.M., May 31, 1973, a statement  statement has also been served
of his views and specific reasons ~ on the applicant.

in favor of, or in oppositipn to,
the tariff revision proposed by
the applicant, together with writ-




